
 

Phone Number:  
Address:  King's Point Plaza PO Brampton, Ontario L6V 4J4   

Women & Children Precious Shelter  
Director: Tamara Whilby  
Executive Director: Angel Dacres 
 
September 26,2023 
 
Refer: Support of Banquet Hall (2548 Embleton Road) 
 
 
To City of Brampton/Mayor & Council  
 
 
Women and Children Precious Shelter is writing to inform you that we are in support of the property 
2548 Embleton Road being a banquet hall. The Banquet Hall will not affect or interfere with operation of 
the Shelter. 
 
The Owner, Mr Gill has also agreed he will be in support of us planning and organizing some summer 
fundraising event on the property in support of the Shelter.  
 
We truly appreciate the owner support in allowing us to keep the families safe and ongoing support in 
operation our Shelter on his property at 2573 Embleton Road.  
 
 
 
Thank you for your consideration and Support. 
  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Tamara Whilby 
 
 
Tamara Whilby  

 

  
Angella Dacres 

 
 

 
 


